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DATE:  02. 08. 2024 

VENUE: Conference Hall 

OBJECTIVES: 

  Child Rights Clubs (CRCs) are child-led groups established by Child Rights 
International to empower children, educate them about their rights and responsibilities, 
build their capacity to be great leaders, and encourage them not just to be members of a 
community, but vibrant and active agents for change. 

PROGRAM: 

The inauguration ceremony began with the invocation of Mother Tamil followed by 
the welcome address by Ms. P.Maria Selcia, Pre-service teacher, II year. The Chief Guest 
was honored by the Principal of Bon Secours College of Education. The presidential 
address was given by Dr. K.A.Antonysamy, Principal, BSCE who emphasized the 
importance of child rights and the need for collective action. 

The Child Rights Club was officially inaugurated on 02.08.2024 by the Chief Guest, 
Mr. M.Ranjith Kumar, District Child Protection Officer, Department of Children Welfare 
and Special Services, Thanjavur.  He was marked a significant step towards ensuring the 
well-being and protection of children in our community. The club aims to raise awareness 
about child rights, prevent child abuse, and provide a platform for children to express 
themselves.The Chief Guest delivered a keynote speech highlighting the significance of 
child rights and the role of the club in promoting them by his personal experiences. 

The inauguration of the Child Rights Club marks a significant milestone in our 
efforts to promote children's welfare. The club will serve as a platform for children to 
voice their concerns, learn about their rights, and develop leadership skills. We look 
forward to working together to create a safer and more supportive environment for all 

 



children. On behalf of this nearly 47 Pre-service teachers were selected as the members of 
the Child Rights Club. 

The inauguration ceremony was a resounding success, with enthusiastic participation 
from children, parents, and community members. We extend our gratitude to all who 
supported this initiative and look forward to a fruitful journey ahead. 

 

                                                                                                                           Prepared by 
                                                                                                                         Dr. V. Vidhya 
                                                                                                                     NSS Coordinator 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 


